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GRIP Leadership Conference 
Our student leaders attended the annual GRIP Conference in Albany Wednesday 21

st
 March. On all accounts 

the day was enjoyed by our attendees and we look forward to hearing about the possible projects they have in 
mind to run here at KDHS this year. Thank you to Mr Frick and Ms Baker who accompanied our students on the 
day. 
 
Easter 
Please note that Easter this year will see our school closed from Friday 30

th
 March to Tuesday 3

rd
 April. School 

for both students and staff commences again on Wednesday 4
th
 April. 

 
ANZAC School Ceremony 
KDHS will hold our annual ANZAC Day Ceremony on Thursday 12

th
 April, 10:00am at KDHS outside the front 

office near the flag poles. The wider community of Kojonup is most welcome to attend. The ceremony will run 
for approximately one hour. 
 
School Safety 
This is a friendly reminder to all our drivers, whilst on school grounds can we please ensure that we are vigilant 
in following road and school rules both before and after school.  Safety of our students is of course paramount 
and your attention to detail here will go a long way to keeping everyone at our school safe. Please park your 
vehicles correctly, use our facilities respectfully and please be patient whilst on school grounds. In anticipation 
we thank you for your attention to our request. 
 
Mobile Phone Policy 
A letter was sent home last week outlining our new mobile phone policy.  If you did not receive a copy please 
contact the office, 9831 2300.  As of Monday 19

th
 March any mobile phones brought to school are to be handed 

to the office for safe keeping, they are then to be collected when school has finished. 
 
School Photos 
School photos are happening on Thursday 5

th
 April, could you please make sure that your child/ren are in 

school uniform. If you would like a family photo, envelopes are available from the office. 
 

Thursday 5
th

 April 

9.00 Kindy 11.45 Year 5 

9.20 Kindy/Pre-Primary 12.00 Year 8 

9.40 Pre-Primary 12.15 Special Groups 

10.00 Year 1 12.25 – 1.00 Lunch - Family Photos 

10.15 Year 2.1 1.00 Year 6 + Graduation Photo 

10.30 Year 2.2 1.15 Year 7 

10.45 Year 3 1.30 Year 9/10 

11.00 – 11.25 Recess 1.45 Year 10 Graduation 

11.30 Year 4   

 
School Assembly 
Our next assembly will be on Friday 13

th
 April and will be hosted by the Year 1 class, commencing at 2:15pm in 

the common room. 
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Saver Plus 
Australia’s largest matched savings program, Saver Plus, helps people to save for education expenses by 
matching savings dollar for dollar up to $500.  The Department of Education wishes to offer eligible parents the 
opportunity to participate in Saver Plus. Participation in the free 10-month program is voluntary and eligibility 
criteria apply.  Please note that each family can only receive matched funds once.  The program was developed 
by the Brotherhood of St Laurence and ANZ in 2002 and is delivered by The Smith Family and Brotherhood of 
St Laurence in Western Australia.  For more information, visit http://www.saverplus.org.au/  
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